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Invitation to the presentation of Sdiptech's interim 
report for the third quarter of 2024
Sdiptech AB (publ) will publish its interim report for the third quarter of 2024 on 
Friday, 25 October 2024 at 08:00 CEST and invites you to a presentation via a 
webcast conference call on the same date at 13.00 CEST. Sdiptech's CEO Bengt 
Lejdström and CFO Susanna Zethelius will present the report and answer 
questions. The presentation will be held in English.

Webcast presentation
The transmission can be viewed via the following link: 
https://financialhearings.com/event/48758

If you wish to participate and ask written questions, you can do so via the following link:
https://ir.financialhearings.com/sdiptech-q3-report-2024

Telephone conference
If you wish to participate via teleconference, please register on the link below. After 
registration you will be provided with phone numbers and a conference ID to access the 
conference. You can ask questions verbally via the teleconference: https://conference.
financialhearings.com/teleconference/?id=50048758

The presentation slides used will be available during the webcast and will be published on 
the company's website: www.sdiptech.se

 
 
 
 
 
 

For additional information, please contact:
Susanna Zethelius, CFO, +46 704 44 00 92, susanna.zethelius@sdiptech.com
My Lundberg, Head of Sustainability & IR, +46 703 61 18 10, my.lundberg@sdiptech.com
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